
 
 
 
 
 
 
House Athletics Carnival 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
The Senior School House Athletics Carnival will be held on Friday 25 
August at the WA Athletics Stadium, next to HBF Stadium. The 
stadium has very good facilities for athletes and spectators, and we 
anticipate an excellent day of competition. The venue will be open to 
athletes and spectators from 8.00am and the program commences 
promptly at 8.30am. It is anticipated that the carnival, including the 
presentation of trophies, will be completed by 1.45pm. All boys are 
expected to remain seated in their House area until that time and will 
be dismissed by their Head of House. 

Dress for the day 
All Christ Church students in Years 7 to 12 are expected to attend the 
House Athletics Carnival. The dress for all boys is House polo shirt, 
school tracksuit, PE shorts, white socks and joggers. All boys must 
wear their House top when competing. Electronic devices such as 
computers are to be left at home and mobile phones should not be 
seen until the end of the day, as per the School’s policy. 

Transport 
Public transport to the stadium is limited, and school buses leaving from 
Queenslea Drive will provide transport for students to and from the 
stadium. The buses leave school at 7.45am and leave the stadium at 
approximately 1.45pm. Boys wishing to use the school buses are asked to 
advise their Head of House by Tuesday 22 August of Week 6.  
Senior boys driving to the venue must be registered for driving to 
school - forms are available from the Deputy Principal’s office. Boys 
travelling by private car should ensure that return transport is 
arranged prior to the carnival to avoid delays and wait times. 

Drink and food 
Drinks and food will be available from the kiosk along the main 
concourse, but boys are encouraged to take their own food and drinks 
to avoid queues. Boys are not able to order food for delivery to the 
venue. 

Spectators 
Parents are most welcome to attend and are asked to sit in the seats 
at the east end by the finish line, or with the boys in House areas. 
Alcohol consumption is not permitted. 
 



Programs 
Programs will be available from the results desk near the finish line 
during the day. A copy of the events and times is on the CCGS Sport 
website under Downloads in the Resources section. 

Parking 
Parking will be available on the northern side of HBF Stadium, with 
entrance off Stephenson Avenue and follow the signs at the 
roundabout. HBF Stadium is a busy place at this time, so an early 
arrival is suggested to avoid missing the start. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

http://sport.ccgs.wa.edu.au/Downloads.asp?Id=28729

